
 

 

 
 
 
         24th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE:  BIKE PROJECT 
 
I am writing to you regarding our successful bike project that has been taking place for a number of weeks at Cleeve 
Meadow. We have some more places to offer to students, so please complete the reply slip below to let us know if 
you would/would not like your child to take part. 
 
Students will be offered the chance to work alongside a qualified teacher who is also a bike mechanic to learn how to 
repair a bike, order parts and complete refurbishments.  They will also learn about careers in bicycle repairs.  This will 
run during the school day 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Juliet Morris 
Head of School 
 
 

 
 
My child would/would not* like to take part in the bike project. 
 
 
Child’s name:  ………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed:  ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
*Delete where appropriate 
 
 


